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Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
Your child will be attending swimming lessons at Brookvale Swimming Baths on the following dates: 
 

• Thursday 12th September  

• Thursday 19th September  

• Thursday 26th September  

• Thursday 3rd October  

• Thursday 10th October  

• Thursday 17th October  

• Thursday 24th October  
 
The children will be leaving school at 10:30am and will be return in time for lunch. 

 
We will ask for a contribution of £3 per child, per week. As a school we are paying for the children’s swimming 

lessons, we just ask for a contribution towards the cost of the coach each week. This can be paid in full or 

weekly via the school gateway app or in cash at the school office.  

Please note, the girls will need to bring a swimming costume and a towel and the boys a pair of 
swimming trunks/ shorts and a towel. Girls MUST have their hair tied back and all jewellery taken off.  
 
Please complete the consent form by Wednesday 11th September 2024 to give permission, if this 
consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher. 
 

             


